
 

 

 
                                                                                       19th September 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 7&8 Performing Arts/Cultural visit to London 
Wednesday 19th March – Thursday 20th March 2025 

 
As part of our ever growing array of enrichment opportunities, I am excited to be offering your child the opportunity to 
attend a performing arts/cultural visit to London. 
 
The itinerary includes sightseeing in the capital; including time at Covent gardens. A ride on the London eye, a visit to 
the Tower of London and London dungeons, an evening meal at the famous Hard Rock Cafe, and a West End Show  
 
Proposed itinerary: 
 
Day 1: Depart school approx. 6.15am, Travel to London, Tower of London experience, time in Covent gardens and 
hotel check in, followed by Hard Rock Cafe meal and then onto the West End for a show. 
 
Day 2: Sightseeing, a ride on the London Eye and London Dungeon experience before departing back for school 
 
The cost of the visit is £275 and this is fully inclusive of one night’s bed and breakfast accommodation, the above 
itinerary, and fully comprehensive insurance. 
 
Please note pupils will need to provide a packed lunch on day one of the trip and will need to purchase lunch on  
day two. Additional spending may also be required during the visit. 
 
The trip is open to all pupils currently in year 7 and 8, however pupils who do not meet the behaviour expectations of 
the school behaviour policy will risk losing the opportunity of this wonderful experience. 
If the number of places booked is insufficient, the trip will have to be cancelled and all deposits refunded. 
 
If you would like your child to have the opportunity of attending the visit, a non-refundable deposit of £30.00, will need 
to be paid via parent pay by Tuesday 1st October 2024. Followed by a second payment of £70 by Monday 5th 
December 2024.The remaining balance will need to be paid no later than Friday 10th January 2025. 
 
Please note that 30 places are available on this visit, and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
If you have any further queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
M. Davison 

 
Mrs Davison 
Assistant Headteacher  
md@codsall-middle.sch.uk 
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